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Nov 28, 2023 
 
Re: LFPCN41495 - Littelfuse SOD-123FL Package TPSMF4Lxx Auto TVS 1st assembly & test source transfer to new location and 2nd 
assembly & test source approval 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
At present, there is only one existing assembly& test site (1st source) of SOD-123FL Package TPSMF4Lxx Series Auto TVS products. 
Due to government land use planning impact and to optimize manufacturing layout, Littelfuse will transfer this existing assembly & 
test site from current location to new location.  
  
Meanwhile, to implement Business Continuous Plan (BCP), Littelfuse will approve 2nd assembly & test site in China for SOD-
123FL Package TPSMF4Lxx Series. 
 
Existing location of the 1st source assembly & test site will be no longer in any TPSMF4Lxx production till end of Mar, 2024. 
 
There will be no change to the form, fit, function, quality, or reliability of the products.  
 
All affected products have been fully qualified in accordance with established performance and reliability criteria. Please refer to the 
attached affected parts list and the attached documentation for qualification result and change details. 
 
Form, fit, function changes: None   
Effective date: Aug 31th, 2024 
Last time buy: Jan 30th, 2024 for TPSMF4Lxx product from 1st source existing location. Orders which are received before last time 
buy are NCNR.  
 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your 
local sales team or product team below for further assistance.  
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Victoria You 
Assistant Product Manager   
Automotive TVS  
Tel: +86 510 85277701 ext. 7710  
VYou@Littelfuse.com 

 


